
 

 
August 7, 2018 
 
THEODORE & GENEVA RABERN  
PO BOX 595  
JACKSONVILLE, OR 97530 
 
REFERENCE:  Transfer Application T-12683   
 
Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving your water right transfer application. 
 
Also enclosed is a certificate issued to confirm the historic change in point of diversion approved 
by the final order contained herein.  Please read this document carefully and abide by the 
requirements. 
 
If you have any questions related to the approval of this transfer, you may contact your 
caseworker, Ken Dowden, by telephone at 541-278-5456 or by e-mail at 
Ken.d.dowden@oregon.gov. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 

 
 
Tamera Smith 
Transfer and Conservation Section 
 
cc: Shavon L. Haynes,Watermaster Dist. # 13 (via email) 
 
Enclosures 


